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“Aspire not to have more, but to be more” CAFOD 

                                       Summer Term - Friday, 5th May 2023 
In School this week: 

 Year 2 and year 3 had a great time at Burwardsley, it was great to see so many smiles! The children were a 

credit to our school, they had so much fun. Thank you all for your support. For those children who were in 
class, thank you very much for being superstars while your teacher was away.  

Diary Dates 

 Year 6 SATs start on Tuesday, please keep all our year 6 pupils in your prayers, they have all worked 

extremely hard.  

 Mini Vinnies and School/Eco council - lunch-time on Mondays, 

 Singing Programme with Jon Barton - every Tuesday afternoon 

 School Mass Tuesday 16th May at 2pm with Father Peter 

 A residential parent meeting for Topaz - Ullswater on Wednesday 17th May at 9.15 am  
Please ensure that you are making regular payments for school trips, if your child is going on this year’s 
residential. Payments need to be made in advance of date of the trip. 

Virtue Stars  Achievement Stars Attendance 

Congratulations to all our stars! 
Diamonds    Luci 
Emeralds     Whole class  

Sapphires    Whole class 
Amethysts    Scarlett 
Topaz           Sarah  

Keep shining bright! 
Diamonds     Jakub 
Emeralds      Whole Class 

Sapphires     Whole Class 
Amethysts    Harley 
Topaz           Jacob 

Winners this week are Emeralds    98% 
Diamonds    96% 
Sapphires    87% 

Amethysts   87% 
Topaz         90% 
Wholes School   90%  

Maximillian Kolbe Parish  

Mass times in the Parish of Maximilian Kolbe this weekend:  
St Edward’s Church – Saturday 5pm; Sunday 10.30am. 

The Holy Spirit Church – Sunday 9am. For more information please click on the link to access Fr Peter’s 
Parish Newsletter: http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/blog/weekly-newsletter/ 
Special Prayers: Please can we pray for our children who are completing their Holy Communion we look forward to 
celebrating with you.  

CAFOD  Against Poverty(Catholic Agency for Overseas Development) 

BIG LENT WALK closes at the end of May, we will be taking part in a whole school walk, week beginning 
15th May in support of people who are fighting poverty caused by climate change. Please contribute by 

donating any small change to help make a positive change (however small) to our brothers and sisters 
around the world. Thank you in advance.  

Birthdays 

Happy birthday to Donte and Tyler we hope you have a lovely time celebrating your special day.  

 New Pupil Drop off ( building independence) 

Children in Key stage 2, Sapphires, Amethysts and Topaz are to be dropped off by the blue railings. Please 

avoid coming to classroom doors to chat to staff, your concerns are very important to us but this can cause 
disruption and impact on teaching time and class timetables. Teachers and Teaching Assistants need to be 
in class teaching your children and managing their class. Please use class dojo if you need to pass on a 
message. If you have any concerns and need to speak to a member of staff you can make an appointment 

at the school office to see your child’s class teacher at a more convenient time. Thank you very much for 
your support.  

Breakfast Club SATs week  

Year 6 will be joining breakfast club and come to school between 8.15 and 8.30. (No charge for year 6)  
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